
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

           7th October 2022 

 

 

Y5 Visit to the Lyceum Theatre 

 Friday 14th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We thought you would appreciate an update on our visit to The Lyceum Theatre on 

Friday 14th October 2022. 

 
We will be leaving school at approximately 10.00am and will return to school between 

1.00pm - 1.30pm. Please provide your child with a packed lunch/drink (no fizzy 

drinks/glass bottles) and a snack and drink for mid-morning at the Theatre.  

 

We ask that all children are dressed in full school uniform, as normal, please. 

 
For Free School Meal pupils only: Please inform school reception if you would like 

school to provide a packed lunch for your child by Monday 10th October, please. 
 

Please ensure you have completed the online form which gives your child consent to 
attend all Exceptional Experiences 2022/2023. 
 

We are really looking forward to seeing this performance! 

 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

Mrs Watts, Mrs Dougherty & Miss Denton 
Y5 Class Teachers 


